parents newsletter



4th December 2015

Dear Parents

A huge thank you to all those who supported Brooklands Friends and Family (BFF) at the Christmas Fair. We raised over £860 for the development of a science area which will allow our children to explore a range of habitats. Further events to support this project will be coming up including our Christmas disco next week and a Quiz Night at the end of January.

We also look forward over the coming weeks to our Early Years and Key Stage 1 Christmas Production 'A Miracle in Town' and our Christmas Workshops where the children work alongside other classes to make Christmas woodland crafts. Christmas would not seem complete without our seasonal Carol Service at St Michaels Church. Children from all classes will also share a Christmas story by candlelight at the end of term.

Kind Regards
Christine Davy
Headteacher



Look in the Library

Building on our rich collection of fiction books we are now in the process of adding to our non-fiction collection with books on sport, insects, dinosaurs, weather and castles.

Parent Questions

Accompanying this newsletter is guidance on how to get help if you have a question or concern regarding an aspect of school life. It outlines who to speak to. In most cases, issues are best dealt with by your class teacher or Key Stage Leader.

Anti-Bullying Ambassadors

During our recent Anti-bullying week we elected Anti-bullying Ambassadors. Over the next few months our Ambassadors will be introducing peer to peer support networks at Brooklands.



25 Books to Christmas

As part of Santa's reading mission at Brooklands, he recently dropped off a number of wrapped Christmas books under our tree in the school hall, with instructions to unwrap one book a day until Christmas.

Following Santa's instructions our Ducklings, Woodpeckers, Robins and Puffins will have the pleasure of unwrapping a book each day, up to Christmas, which they will read together and to check that no "shenanigans" takes place, Santa has also placed a squirrel, hedgehog, mouse, fox, duckling, green woodpecker and a robin in our tree to watch over the presents.

